
           ​FALL FUNDRAISER 2019 
 
 
 
Wando Chorus is partnering with ​Rewined Candles ​for a phenomenal fundraising 
opportunity! Rewined Candles is a Charleston-based company, using repurposed wine 
bottles to create ​candles that mimic the flavors and aromas found in your favorite 
wines​. Rewined offers a generous profit split for the students, giving them ​50%​ of sales, 
which will be ​deposited directly into their student account​. 
 
 
Important Reminders 

 
● Write Student & Parent/Guardian ​name & phone # ​on the envelope and ​all 

order forms ​(each page). 
 

● Student ​must complete the fundraising totals sheet​. Orders will be taken from 
this sheet. 

 
● Make sure all checks are made payable to ​WHSCMB​.  

 
● Write the ​student name on the memo line​ of each check. 

 
● Double-check that each order has ​correct payment​. 

 
● Fundraising packets are due on ​Mon, Sept. 9th​.​ ​Late orders will not be 

accepted. 
 

 
Parents & Students - Mark your calendar! Plan on picking up orders on ​Friday, Oct. 4th 
(1:00 pm - 6:00 pm) in the Wando Palmetto room​. We’ll need volunteers to help on 
pick-up day! If you can volunteer, please e-mail Melinda Sergent @ 
sergents@comcast.net. 


